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Talk, Listen, Cuddle 
 

 

 

 

TLC is an Essex campaign 

helping parents, carers and 

families give their young 

children the best start to life, 

developing their communication 

skills through playful learning at 

home.  Please visit the website 

https://www.tlc-essex.info/ 

for more information. This is 

suitable for pre-schoolers and 

children starting school. 

School Improvement Plan  
 

We have been reviewing  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Super 

Star Awards 
 

Ethan – Little Scarlet Class  

Kayson – Raspberry Class 

Kingsley – Damson Class 

Riley – Apricot Class 

Edward – Cherry Class 

Primrose – Blueberry Class 

Ivy – Mulberry Class 

 

 This Week’s 

Headteacher Super 

Star Awards 
 

Wilf – Little Scarlet  

Oliver – Raspberry Class 

Ivy P – Damson Class 

Noah M – Apricot Class 

Rosie – Cherry Class 

Oliver B – Blueberry Class 

Lewis – Mulberry Class 

 

 

Diary Dates 
Monday 25th March – Thursday 28th March – Book Fair in School. 

Monday 25th March – Parents Evening – letters sent out. 

Tuesday 26th March – Year 4 visit to Celtic Harmony – details sent 

out. 

Tuesday 26th March – Year 6 Height and Weight visit with school 

nursing team – details sent out. 

Wednesday 27th March – PTFA Easter Bonnet Competition. 

Wednesday 27th March – Parents Evening – letters sent out. 

Thursday 28th March – PTFA event at 3.15pm - Meet and greet our 

special guest and free chocolate Easter Lollies for all the children. 

Thursday 28th March - Last Day of Spring Term. 

Monday 15th April - First Day of Summer Term. 

Wednesday 17th April – Year 5 and 6 Fencing Festival – letters sent. 

Thursday 18th April – PTFA Spring Discos – details to follow. 

Wednesday 24th April – Year 3 visit to Museum of Power. 

Wednesday 1st May – Year 6 Online Evolution Workshop with the 

Natural History Museum. 

Wednesday 1st May – Year 1 and 2 Football Tournament – letters 

sent. 

Thursday 2nd May – Non Pupil Day. 

Monday 6th May - May Day bank holiday.  

Wednesday 8th May – Class photographs. 

Thursday 9th May – Year 1 visit to Holly Trees Museum. 

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATS week.  

Thursday 16th May – Year 1 and 2 Fun Run – letters sent out. 

Monday 20th May – Residential meeting for Year 6 parents at 

3:15pm.  

Wednesday 22nd May – Year 5 and 6 dynamo cricket – details to 

follow. 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May - Half Term Holiday.  

Monday 3rd – Wednesday 5th June – Year 6 Residential.  

Friday 7th June – National Doughnut Day – PTFA selling doughnuts 

after school. 

Friday 14th June – PTFA Father’s Day / Special Person gifting room – 

details to follow. 

 

Tuesday 25th June – Sports morning and picnic lunch  

 

– details to follow. 

Monday 22nd July and Tuesday 23rd July – Non Pupil Days.  
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Archery Taster Day 
 

 All of the children experienced an archery 

taster session this week.  The children were 

taught how to use a bow and arrow and how to 

prepare this.  They then practised their aim, 

shooting at the target. This also helped practise 

Maths as they were counting up their scores, 

trying to achieve a target.  The children enjoyed 

this new sport.   

 

 
 

Letters sent home this week 
* PTFA Jungle Adventure tickets to all children – 

information via Parentmail and tickets to children. 

* Year 1 & 2 Football Festival – paper copy to selected 

children. 

* Year 1 & 2 Fun Run – paper copy to selected children. 

* Year 5 and 6 Fencing Festival – paper copy to selected 

children.  

* Essex Year of Numbers Easter Competition to all children 

– via Parentmail. 

* Tooth brushing Chart for National Smile month to all 

children- via Parentmail.  

* Hoodie letter to Year 6 – paper copy. 

 

 

 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/226KRSJXIIHX?r

ef_=wl_share 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform Reminders 
 

We ask all parents who send their children to our 

school to support the school uniform policy, so 

children arrive at school correctly dressed and 

ready for their daily schoolwork.  One of the 

responsibilities of parents is to ensure that their 

child has the correct uniform, and that it is clean 

and in good repair. 

 

The uniform is as follows:  

 Navy sweatshirt or navy cardigan (with or without 

the school logo)  

 White shirt / blouse with a collar  

 Grey trousers or shorts  

 Grey skirt or pinafore (in summer, a blue and 

white summer dress may be worn)  

 Black, sensible shoes (not trainers)  

 Grey, black or white socks  

 Grey, black or navy tights  

 School tie  

 

Leggings and trainers are not permitted in day-to-

day uniform.  All items of clothing and footwear 

must be labelled with the pupil’s name.  We strongly 

discourage the wearing of expensive fashion coats 

or jackets since we cannot take responsibility for 

loss or damage of items of clothing. 

 

Thank you for supporting us with the correct school 

uniform. The children do look so smart wearing it 

and have a sense of belonging to our school.  

 

For further details, please see our Uniform Policy 

on our website:  

 

https://www.tiptreeheath.essex.sch.uk/about-the-

school/school-policies 
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